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The Bylaws Committee has not met formally given the lack of a Vice Chair.  However, we plan to 
convene soon.

In the meantime, Laurie Walsh has been working with Frank Sawyer to get the revised and approved 
Bylays document transferred to the FS webpage.  At this point the Preamble and Articles 1-4 are posted.

 The word/pdf document (2021 Faculty Senate Bylaws) has been posted on the Bylaws page since last 
year and contains revised sections that address the function of the senate, officer duties, committee 
responsibilities, and other matters.  Faculty and staff are referred to that document to review the 
current bylaws en toto.  

Transferring text to a webpage is a cumbersome task and Frank is working on the next articles.

Laurie Walsh


